
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

A Public Hearing on the proposed 2018 Penobscot County Calendar year and FY19 (July 2018 – 

June 2019) Unorganized Territory Budgets will be held on Tuesday, December 12th, 2017, at 

10:30 a.m., in the County Commissioner Chambers located on the 2nd floor of the Penobscot 

County Government Building, 97 Hammond Street, Bangor, Maine.  Proposed County 

expenditures total $ 18,339,439.51 (Eighteen Million, Three Hundred Thirty Nine Thousand, 

Four Hundred Thirty-Nine dollars / 51 cents) while the proposed UT Budget expenditures total $ 

1,687,155 (One million, Six Hundred Eighty-Seven Thousand, One Hundred & Fifty-Five 

dollars / NO cents).  A copy of the proposed budgets will be available for review in the County 

Treasurer / Admin. Office during regular business hours. 

 

Bill Collins, Penobscot County Administrator 

 


